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I'm away this week at the joint gathering of the Associated Church Press and the
Religious Communicators Council. Lots of useful lectures and workshops, lots of
colleagues to catch up with; not a lot of time to blog. So my lack of posting is likely
to continue through the week. (Also, the more or less daily Century "digest" posts
are trending toward "less" while I'm away.)

About to go hear a plenary by Century contributor Matthew Myer Boulton. Later,
Sojourners' Cindy Martens and I will present the ACP's "Best of the Christian Press"
awards. Good times.
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